

Curriculum Newsletter

Our NICER Challenge Pack this term is called:

Me and my Friends

The Challenge that our children will be undertaking is:

How can we make friends who are further away?

The outcome that the children will be working towards will be:

A Mad Hatters Tea Party with friends

This will happen at the end of the summer term, date TBC.

To launch our new challenge pack we are off to Wonderland next week:

Nursery AM Thurs 11th

Nursery PM Friday 12th

Please note that Nurser

will be closed on these days.

WONDERLAN

We will be leaving school at 9:00am and will return for 3:00pm, so please make sure that you are on time. We will meet in Nursery first to complete a register before making our way on to the coach. Please wear appropriate footwear and a

Our week:

All of our activities will be planned around our NICER challenge pack. The seven areas of learning will be planned alongside the children taking account of their ideas and interests.

Our NICER Home learning challenge will be set for over half term so watch this space. In the mean time please continue to share books at home and practise pencil control and name writing. We have also provided you with a homework leaflet which gives you ideas for activities and useful links to do at home. Please get involved with your children and don't be afraid to get messy and stuck in!

Our last challenge pack was a big success, it was so lovely to see so many parents in school supporting the children. We have really enjoyed researching, planning and performing in our parade. Our enterprise challenges were also a big hit! Thank you for your continued support.

If you would like to know any further information about the NICER Curriculum, please visit our school website: